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Standard Infrastructure maintenance is being performed December 17 and 18, 2018.
Production systems are involved, but should not be impacted.

The following TEST systems will be unavailable while the maintenance is being performed:

https://testmoodle.sou.edu/

Test EMS (usually accessible through testrdp.sou.edu)

We expect to make these test systems available again on Wednesday,  December 19, 2018.
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